
Dear Hollybrook Residents, 
  
To help keep your neighborhood beautiful, please utilize the doggie 
stations to dispose of dog waste. Left out, It is very unsightly and 
smelly. If you see anyone not disposing of it properly, please kindly 
remind them that is what the doggie stations are for. If your four-
legged family member happens to go in someone else’s yard, please 
be respectful and clean up after them. 
 
Keep it clean and keep it green. 
 
Thank you, 
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